From: Patricia Holm <pholm76@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 11:40 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 retiree

CAUTION:External email.

| hope you consider a Cola for Plan 1, | am one of these and am 84 and need a few more dollars to pay my expenses,
Patricia A. Holm
1216 Ethridge Ave NE, Olympia, WA 98506

PS: Please consider divesting of all fossil fuels before we lose even more of the fund. We need to stop investing
now. Climate Change is now and we must change our behaviors.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



